KANSAS STATE TEACHERS COLLEGE

W. A. BRANDENBURG, A. M., LL.D., PRESIDENT
PITTSBURG, KANSAS

February 17, 1938

Mr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Mre. Allen:

I appreciate very much your letter ol inguiry concerning
the coming convention of the Kansas Health and Physical Educat ion
Associstion. I was pleased by your statement that a number of
people from your department are planning to attend. I hope it

will possible for them To do SO.

The convention headgquarters will be at Hotel Besse where
one can secure rooms. Most of the meetings will be held in
this hotel with the exception of those on Friday evening atv
which time the meetings will be held at the college. The con-
vention will consist of two general sessions and a sectional
meeting for men, one for women, a public school section, an

athletic section, and a student sectione

So far we know of two speakers. They are Miss Marian Telford
of New York City, who is the Director of Field Activities and

Consultant on Child Safety in the National Safety Council, and
Dr. Nash.

I will let you know of any additions to this program oI

any changes that may be made.
Sincerely s X {

Irma” Gene/Nevins
Professor of Physical Education
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